
       ​Nutley Public Schools 

                                                                               Department of Special Services 
 300 Franklin Avenue, 

Nutley, NJ 07110 
Tel. (973) 661-8809  
Fax. (973) 661-5296  

 
February 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
For the 2020-2021 school year, The Nutley Public School District will be accepting applications for the 
Preschool Integrated Class located at Spring Garden Elementary School.  
 

● The Three Year Old Preschool class will meet Monday through Friday from 8:55 a.m. to 11:25 a.m.  
● The Four/Five Year Old Preschool class will meet Monday through Friday from 12:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

 
A tuition fee of $3,200.00 ($320.00 per month) will be charged. Special education students are included in the 
Preschool Class as determined by the District IEP team.  
 
Due to the limited number of openings, general education students will be selected for this program by lottery. 
Applications for the lottery can be found on the district website under Special Services Dept.  
All applications must be delivered to Special Services no later than February 28, 2020.  
 
Students must be residents of Nutley and be three or four years of age before October 1, 2020. The lottery 
drawing will be held on Friday, March 5, 2020. All applicants will be notified of their acceptance status by 
postal mail. ​Once the 2020-2021 students are chosen and subsequently notified, they will be required to 
register and provide proof of residency by April 6th.​ Students ​MUST​ register ​PRIOR​ to attending and will 
need to contact the Registration Office at (973) 320-8494 for an appointment to register.  
 
The Registration Office is located in the Board of Education Office at 315 Franklin Avenue. Children who are 
not selected for the program will be placed on a waiting list.  
 
For more information, please call Special Services at (973) 661-8808. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Helen Doyle-Marino  
Director of Special Services 
 
 


